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On April 12, 2001, the Canadian Centre for Foreign Policy Development, in partnership with the

University of Alberta (Edmonton), organised a roundtable on Trends in U.S. Foreign Policy. The

roundtable was the third in a series of discussions taking place in the U.S. and Canada over a

three months period (San Diego - March 20, Washington - April 2, Toronto - May 18, Halifax -

TBD, Denver - TBD). Canadian thinkers and officials addressed:


